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My brother, Ryan Jones, and I attended the Building Design
Institute by the White Hutchison group last fall. He is an architect
and I am a future childcare owner. We both were amazed at the
information the group provided us. They were filled with such
important details from the layout of a childcare center to the
playground essentials. I could tell they all truly cared about
children and have the very best in mind when developing a center
for them.

Before attending the Institute, I had no idea how much went
into designing a childcare center. The group informed us of the
pros and cons of different materials that can be used in the building
of the center. No detail was left behind and 1 walked away
thinking they are the group I want working with me! As a result,
my husband, Bryan, and I have asked White Hutchison to work
with us as we begin the developing stages of our center. So far, we
have met with Vicki once and during our first meeting we were
given tons of resources and other valuable information that has
given us the confidence to continue on with our new venture.
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